
 

 

 
 
Impact of Cyclone Gabrielle 
 
Our thoughts are with everyone affected by Cyclone Gabrielle, including our teams in 
Auckland and the Hawke’s Bay. Our immediate priority is to ensure the safety of our 
employees and their families. 
 
Our Auckland winery has remained operating throughout this significant weather event. In 
the Hawke’s Bay we have had some surface flooding at our winery, which has now 
receded. We are assessing the impact to our winery and to our vineyards in the Hawke’s 
Bay and a further market update will be made in due course. 
 
The release of Delegat’s interim results is scheduled for Friday 24 February 2023. 
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